
      

Update CARP lawsuit Hearing date 
rescheduled United Techs vs the IBT 

 

As some of you may know, our fellow technician Plaintiff Harry Beier involved in the CARP 
Pension and Profit Sharing lawsuit has had a major medical event recently.   
 
As a result, the UAL technicians and Legal counsel involved in the case have requested a 
rescheduling for 60-days to evaluate how this will impact the case going forward.   
 
For now, the hearing has been moved to July and our responses to the motions to dismiss are 
due on June 17th. 
 

Read the documents below for the specifics and keep an eye on the website for updates as 

we go forward. Stipulation Agreement 60 Day Extension District Court Minute Order 

 

 

 

 
 

http://box5716.temp.domains/~pensioo8/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/46-Relief-From-Case-Management-Schedule.pdf
http://box5716.temp.domains/~pensioo8/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/46-Relief-From-Case-Management-Schedule.pdf
http://box5716.temp.domains/~pensioo8/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Minute-Order.pdf
http://altaunited.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/2019-2-8-PLAINTIFFS%E2%80%99-FIRST-AMENDED-COMPLAINT.pdf
http://pensionprofitsharinglawsuit.com/
http://pensionprofitsharinglawsuit.com/
http://www.altaunited.com/

